
Seals class – New Teacher 

This term I will say goodbye to Mrs Nicholas as one of my class teachers. I will 
still see her in school to say ‘hi!’ to.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we return to school I will have a new teacher, Mrs Gill. She will be 
teaching me on Monday and Tuesdays. 

Mrs Fisher will also be my teacher on Thursday and Fridays. 
On Wednesdays they will both be teaching and supporting in class. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My teaching assistants will still be Mrs Stefan and Mrs Fifield. 

 

 

 

 


